
Dear Ms. Decker 

The PSC has received your comments regarding the rate hike requested by Louisville Gas and 
Electric Co. Kentucky Utilities Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the 
Commission's consideration. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2008- 
00251 or 2008-00252. Please reference this case number in any future correspondence. 

The case file in this matter, as in all matters before the PSC, is available at the PSC Web site. 

lhank you for taking the time to share your views 

Note: I am resending this to you because my earlier e-mail contained the wrong case numbers 
My apologies. 

74vLdvew M W k s v y h  
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2008 10:02 AM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FV: EON's proposed rate increase for KY 

_. ........................ 
From: Richard Decker[SMTP:R,JMDECKER@INSIGHTBB.COM] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2008 10:01:56 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: EON's proposed rate increase for KY 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Please deny EON's proposed rate increase. KY especially the Louisville area 
has seen various large companies laying workers off recently. This $13 a month 
increase could mean the difference in a family eating or not eating. With elderly 
people on fixed incomes this $13 could make or break them. We have already 
seen an increase in the Louisville area of families needing help. Thanks for the 
consideration. 

Jennifer Decker 


